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or https://www.smsb.lancs.sch.uk/page/pupil-voice-
questionnaire/145565 

 

 

Year 6 Residential – Thank you to those who have paid the deposit for the residential trip 

to the Anderton Centre.  If you wish your child to go but have yet to pay the £35.00 deposit, 

please do so as soon as possible.  Please contact school if you have any queries or questions.   

 

 Star of the Week Reader of the Week 

Beesley Wan Yat and Sebastian Alex 

Benedict Gracie-Mai and Luey Nicole 

Finch Sienna and Erin Hanna 

Haydock Joshua and Jamal-Ali Emily 

Marsden Emily and Rudhra George 

Mary Oakley and Aarya Alice 

Rigby Olivia and Liam Freddie 

Southworth Finley and Eunice Ethan 

Ward Kezia and Rozalia Lewis 

Woodcock Autumn and Joshua Jack 
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PTA Non-Uniform Day – Thank you to all those who contributed to this event today.  £139.00 has 

been raised so far.  Please pay £1.00 donation via ParentPay as soon as possible if you have not done 

so already.   

 

 

 

Easter Activity Clubs – Chris and Marcus, our coaches from Pro-skill Sports Development, are running 

Easter Activity Clubs on Tuesday 2nd April, Wednesday 3rd April, Thursday 4th April and Friday 5th April.  

Children can attend any session (which run from 9:00am until 3:00pm) and will need to bring a packed 

lunch.   

 

Activities offered will be team games, multi-sports, dodgeball, cricket, football and netball.  

The cost is just £11.00 per child per day or £40.00 for all four days.  Please 

book via ParentPay, and please remember there are limited places.   

 

 

 

 
Community Larder – Please continue to support our local food bank by 
bringing into school an item of food each week.  The Community Larder is situated at the back 
of St Aidan’s Church Hall, on Station Road, and provides food and support to individuals and 
families from Bamber Bridge, Clayton-le-Woods, Lostock Hall and Walton-le-Dale.  It is open 
Monday – Friday 9:30am – 11:30am and is dependent upon food donations from local Christian 
communities and schools.  Thank you for your  continued donations. 

                                                

 

 

Celebration Assembly- It is lovely to see our children represented each week to share 

their awards and certifications. Please can you ensure if you do attend, that you do not go 

on your mobile phone. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


